

Memo No: UoB/Admin/Notice/06/2025/815

Date: 25/09/2025

Notice

This is to inform all concerned that the University of Brahmanbaria will remain closed from Saturday, 27th September 2025, to Saturday, 04th October 2025, in observance of Durga Puja. During this period, security personnel will be on duty as usual.

The university will resume operations on Sunday, 05th October 2025.

By order of the Vice Chancellor

y 25.09.2025 Farjana Binte Khan

Registrar (Acting)

University of Brahmanbaria.

Information and Distribution:

- 1. Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, UoB.
- 2. Deans, UoB.
- 3. Head of the Departments, UoB.
- 4. Faculty members, Officers & Staffs, UoB.
- 5. Notice Board.
- 6. Office Copy.